
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 20th October 

News this week… 

A Big Thank You to the FRoGS! 

The FRoGS ‘Back to School’ parties yesterday were an amazing success; we’d like 

to thank all of the volunteers involved for making the event run so smoothly. 

The next event is the Family Fireworks Display on Wednesday 1st November.  Tickets 

are available now.  If you have any questions, please email frogspta@gmail.com 

 

A GREAT Achievement  

We have learned today that one of our pupils has been awarded the 

Green Environmental Badge by Blue Peter! Dexter in Year 4 was  

awarded the badge for his contributions to the local environment.   

He has volunteered for the Great Hollands Community Litter Pick for  

over 2 years and has also helped with bulb planting around the local  

shop area.  He has made numerous bug hotels and bird feeders to  

support local wildlife and is passionate about looking after our planet. 

What a fantastic achievement – well done Dexter! 

 

 

Reception Harvest Donations 

The children in Reception class performed their Harvest celebration for 

parents yesterday where they sang songs, told the story of ‘The Little Red 

Hen’ and shared an Autumn poem.  Today we took all the generous 

donations from Reception parents to the local food bank to help support 

families in need in our area.  Thank you all so much! 

 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

Some of our pupils completed the Summer Reading Challenge over the summer break and we 

received their certificates this week.  Well done to Ruby, Chloe, Ellie, William, Layla, Zac, Dexter, 

Rufus and Holly – GREAT reading! 

 

School Photographs 

Today children should have come home with their photo proof and details on how to order copies 

of their school photograph. The deadline for these to be returned to school is 31st October. 

 

Reminder – Inset Day 

Don’t forget we have an Inset Day on Tuesday 14th November when the children will not be in 

school. 

 

I hope you all have a relaxing and safe half term break and we look forward to seeing you all 

again on Monday 30th October. 

 

 
Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 

mailto:frogspta@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Stars 

Classes with the highest attendance this week: 

1st Place – Eagles (99.7%) 

2nd Place – Hedgehogs (98.9%) 

3rd Place – Falcons (97.1%)  

House Points Winner This Week 

The house points have been totalled up and the winning house this week is 

AMBER 

with 107 house points.   

Well done to all in Amber House – GREAT work! 

New Menu for School Lunches  

 

When we return after the half term break there will be a new menu for school lunches. 

 

Please make sure you go online via SCOPay (https://scopay.com/login.html) to order your 

child’s lunches in advance from home.  If you need your login details to order school meals, 

please contact the office who will be able to help you. 

 

 

 
 

https://scopay.com/login.html
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